
Thank you to all our staff who have worked hard to inspire our 
children in a variety of ways and FAB who have supported the 
funding of many of our school trips. It was great to meet with so 
many parents at the last FAB meeting where we discussed 
Sport at Bonneville and shared many ideas on how we can 
continue to work together  in the development of this area. 

When we return our immediate focus will be homework, we will 
appreciate your support. In the meantime, keep safe and enjoy 
the half term!                                                                Ms Parker 

Dates for the diary 

Half term  

16th - 20th February 

Lambeth Music Festival  

23rd March 

Year 5 Play  

‘Easter Around the World’ 

Thursday 26th March 

Spring Term Ends 1.30pm 

Friday 27th March 

For more information visit our 
website  

www.bonneville-
primary.lambeth.sch.uk 

And join us on Twitter 

@bonnevilleps 

House Points Re-launch 

After half term children will be earning tokens for their house for 
exceptional good manners, behaviour and self management 
against our school expectations. These tokens will be awarded 
by the Senior Leadership Team and Class Teachers. There will 
be a weekly check point count, the winners will be announced 
at the end of the term  and awarded a treat.  

Pupils being formally monitored for their behaviour at the time 
of the treat will not be allowed to take part. Please encourage 
your child/ren to have good manners to all adults at school. 

Congratulations! Part of our school development plan is to distribute further the leadership of the school 
by implementing a Lower Key Stage Two Leader so pupils, staff and parents have easier  

access to the Senior Leadership Team. Congratulations to Ms McIntosh who has been promoted to the 
post. Ms McIntosh will have the overall responsibility of Years 3 and 4.  

This will enable a greater presence of leadership around the school. 

Our current operating leadership structure 

Ms Parker  

Acting Headteacher 

Mr Connelly 

Acting Deputy Headteacher 

Ms Boyle    Ms Auton    Ms McIntosh    Ms Hughes 

(EYFS)        (KS1)         (LKS2)             (UKS2)    

This month our value is Patience! 

Friday 13th February 2015 



Bonneville Junior 
Choir  

Performed at the Royal 
Festival Hall  taking part 
in the ‘Voicelab’. They 
taught another school 

our songs and  

performed in a short  

concert.  

UKS2 

Year 6 visited Balham Mosque 
and Year5 watched Hairspray at Lambeth 

Academy. 

It is with regret that year 5 have not had a 
consistent additional teacher this term 
however, we have managed to appoint a 
new teacher Mr Sinclair as the additional 
year 5 teacher. Mr Sinclair will join us at 
the start of the Summer Term. In the 
meantime Ms Beeckmans will  facilitate the 
three teacher model for morning sessions.  

Nursery 

Went on a journey to the Science Museum to 
visit the two hands on exhibition. 

KS1 

Year 1 were off to the Natural History  

museum in pursuit of dinosaurs whilst year 2 
delved further into their topic at the Florence 

Nightingale Museum.  

LKS2 

Year 4 thoroughly enjoyed their trip to 
Ufton Court, particularly the banquet 
and the raid. Year 4 spent 2 nights in a 
Tudor Manor house and indulged in 
Tudor activities to learning more about 
their topic by living it! 

Year 3 engaged in a workshop  

learning more about their topic ‘Stone, 
Bronze and Iron Age’. Thank you to 
the Creative History Company for  

inspiring 
the  

children to 
find out 
more. 

Baby Friday 

FREE Babies and Toddlers  

music session every Friday from 
9.00am—9.40am in the Nursery. 

Come along and join the fun! 

Reception Parents 

Remember  to come 
along to Forest Friday! 

Stay and Play 

For babies and toddlers in 
the nursery from  

9.40am-10.00am. 

Sport 

Well done to our cluster league sports team who came 2nd place in our group 
and 5th place out of 12 teams.  A huge congratulations to Leah in year 6 for being 

voted most valuable player.  

Attendance 

Well done to RS (99.2%) and 
4O (97.8%) for the best  

attendance over the last two 
weeks! 

Morning Drop Off! 

We have noticed an  

alarming number of  

children being dropped off at 
school and left without a 

chaperone before 9am.  This 
is unsafe and staff do not 
take responsibility of your 

childr/ren before this time. If 
you require  

additional care in the morning 
please book the  

Reading Cafe. Information at 
the main office. 

Jargon buster! 

KS1-Key Stage          LKS-Lower Key Stage  

UKS-Upper Key Stage 


